From: Walsh, Jennifer

To: "Olivia Harvard- Watts"; TeampNI

Subject: RE: Mansfield Bowling Club- APP/X5210/W/16/3153454
Date: 25 August 2016 12:09:22

Dear Qlivia,

Thank you for your comments on this appeal. | am forwarding your email to the
Planning Inspectorate as all comments on this appeal must be sent directly to the
Planning Inspector rather than the Council at this stage.

Kind regards,
Jennifer

Jennifer Walsh
Principal Planner

Telephone: 0207 974 3500

From: Olivia Harvard- Watts _

Sent: 23 August 2016 15:11
To: Walsh, Jennifer
Subject: Mansfield Bowling Club

Dear Ms Walsh,

We were very concerned to hear that there is an appeal against the decision not to allow the
redevelopment of the Mansfield Bowling Club. This land was donated by the Burdett -
Coutts for the leisure use of the space, not for building houses, and for all the reasons
presented to you by the community we ask that this appeal s rejected.

Peter, Olivia ,Adam, Toby and Julian Barnes
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